
July 13, 2021

Jennifer Northrop
Accountant III, Administrative Services
Santa Rosa County School District
6544 Firehouse Road
Milton, FL 32570
(850) 983-5598
 
Re:  Wallace Lake K-8 June 2021 Weather Letter Review
 
Dear Ms. Northrop,

We have reviewed Panhandle Grading and Paving’s (PGP) June Weather Letter 
time extension request for four (4) additional days for this month and concur with 
their request.  Based on our observations, the weather data provided by PGP and   
PGP’s continual effort to mitigate the water onsite (e.g., sealed backfill areas with 
smooth drum roller and excavated temporary ditches to drain water away from 
building pads), we believe their request to be reasonable. 

If you have any questions regarding this review, you can contact me by phone on 
my cell phone at 205.886.8036, or by email at cgarrett@mckimcreed.com

Regards,

Christopher Garrett, P.E.

Senior Construction Administrator

mailto:cgarrett@mckimcreed.com
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APPROVED APPROVED AS NOTED

REVISE AND RESUBMITREJECTED

SUBMITTAL REVIEW
PROJ. NO.

THIS REVIEW IS ONLY FOR GENERAL CONFORMANCE WITH THE DESIGN CONCEPT AND
INFORMATION GIVEN IN THE CONSTRUCTION DOCUMENTS.  CORRECTIONS OR
COMMENTS MADE ON THE SHOP DRAWING DURING THIS REVIEW DO NOT RELIEVE THE
CONTRACTOR FROM COMPLIANCE WITH THE REQUIREMENTS OF THE PLANS AND
SPECIFICATIONS.  REVIEW OF A SPECIFIC ITEM SHALL NOT INCLUDE REVIEW OF AN
ASSEMBLY OF WHICH THE ITEM IS A COMPONENT.  THE CONTRACTOR IS RESPONSIBLE
FOR: DIMENSIONS TO BE CONFIRMED AND CORRELATED AT THE JOBSITE;
INFORMATION THAT PERTAINS SOLELY TO THE FABRICATION PROCESSES OR TO THE
MEANS, METHODS, TECHNIQUES, SEQUENCES AND PROCEDURES OF CONSTRUCTION;
COORDINATION OF THE WORK WITH THAT OF ALL TRADES AND PERFORMING ALL
WORK IN A SAFE AND SATISFACTORY MANNER.
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